
Facilities Notice 
 
FACILITIES MANAGEMENT 
Saunders Building 
PO Box 1700 STN CSC Victoria BC V8W 2Y2 Canada 
 

 

Title:  23-06005 – District Piping Review  ** Revised Date ** 
– Lane Closure Part Three  

 

Location: Gabriola Road  

 

Description: Facilities Management, Stantec Consulting, and Aral Construction 
Ltd. are working on a district piping review.   

This inspection has determined the project needs to excavate a 
small area near the intersection of Ring Road and Gabriola Road. 
Therefore, a portion of the road needs to be closed and during this 
time; the contractor will have traffic control to provide support and 
alternative routes. Please see the PDF attached showing the area of 
the road that will be closed during this project notice, as well as the 
area of work. The road will be reinitiated by 5:00 pm. 

Pedestrian sidewalks will remain available during this time. 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

Time frame: **Wednesday, January 31, 2024 at 8:00 am to 5:00 pm** 

 

FMGT contact: Gordon Shirley, Project Manager 

 

Email address:  gshirley@uvic.ca 

 

Phone:  250 213 3267 




